
 
 
 
  
 
Subject: End Of Life: Laird 42 material (42Txxx) 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
 
The above Laird Toroidal material has been made EOL by product management.  
 
The primary reasons for obsoleting this material are due to low demand and very low 
expectations for this material in the market place.   
 
Laird Product Manager has identified the standard 35 material as a potential alternative 
to the now EOL 42mat.  
 
Part prints and samples can be provided to you for your evaluation and comparison as 
needed.  Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information 
and I will be glad to assist you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ed Anderson 
 
Laird PMBU 
 
Account Specialist Distribution 
 
Phone: 636-898-6228 
 
Ed.anderson@lairdtech.com  
 


